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Dear Mr. Meyer: e
x
On October 7 1991, the Nuc ir Regulatory Commission announce@sthe s

Reporting Systems-10CFR50.72 And 50.73: Clarification of NkC Jystemg and
Guidelines for Reporting." The Cleveland Electric I11lumin. «ing Compahy (CEI),
operator of the Perry Nuclear Power Plant, would like to express its
appreciation for the opportunity to comment on this very important regulatory
issue,

availability for public comment of draft report NUREG-1022, Riﬁl:ionii. "BEvent

As stated in the Federal Register Notice announcing the issuance of the draft
report, the ",..purposes of this decument are to ensure events are reported as
required by improving 10 CFR 50,72 and 50.73 reporting guidelines and to
consolidate these guidelines into a single reference document." Additionally,
the notice states: "This document provides clarification and does not change
the reporting requirements in 10 CFR 50.72 and 50.73. Therefore, the revised
guidelines are not expected to result in a significant change in the
industry-vide annual total number of ENS notifications or LERs."™ Inasmuch as
the stated goals of the document are to provide improved guidance for industry
and NRC use vithout nev interpretations of the reporting requirements, and
after evaluating the results of considerable efforts by the nuclear utility
industry, ve feel compelled to provide comments regarding the revision.

CEI has been actively involved in the efforts of the Boiling Vater Reactor
Owners’ Group (BWROG) for analysis and improvemeat in consistent and
appropriate event reporting. These efforts resulted in a significant number
of specific comments and recommendations on the content of the draft
NUREG-1022 revision, vhich are being transmitted to the NRC under formal BWROG
correspondence., CEI fully endorses the general and specific comments provided
by the BWROG, as vell as those provided by the Nuclear Management and
Resources Council (NUMARC) and the Nuclear Utility Backfitting and Reform
Group (NUBARG). Accordingly, specific recommendations for improvement of the
content and detail of the draf: NUREG are withheld. However, the following
general comments are submitted in addition to those provided by other
individuals or organizations.
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